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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Martha Marshal, NADE Retirees Committee Chair

Date:

August 12, 2014


Subject:
NADE Retirees End of Year Report 2014
During the year I have sent several memos advising RADE members of various issues currently impacting NADE and/or the disability program.  When appropriate I requested RADE member input on those issues.  Other memos were send to advise RADE members when new issues of the ADVOCATE were available, and reminding them of the benefits (yes, even to retirees) of renewing their membership.   .  

Any questions I received from members of the Committee were answered by me or referred to the appropriate Board Member.  Copies of all correspondence were shared with the NADE President and President-Elect.

When notified by the Chapter or Regional President and/or Regional Representative that a member was retiring I contacted that new or potential retiree welcoming them to RADE and encouraging their continued involvement with NADE.   I think this is an important function of the RADE Committee and I urge chapters to advise me when a member retires – and include their “civilian” e-mail address so I can contact them, as well as add them to my mailing list.

I want to thank President Nottingham and the Board for the opportunity to chair this committee this year and look forward to continuing in this capacity under President Price.

Cc:  Retirees Committee

 

